
 

 

 Dear Skoda friends  

     Skoda Tour 2024  

As agreed at Skoda Tour 2023, Skoda Tour 2024 will be held in 
Denmark. In week 30 from Saturday 20 July to Saturday 27 July. 
We have found a nice place for the meeting, namely at  

Business College Syd, Mommark School of Commerce  
The school is located on Als in beautiful nature approx. 100 m from 
the beach with a bathing bridge  and nice bathing beach.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Nice 2 bed rooms with toilet and bath in the room. If you have chil-
dren with you, please bring an air mattress etc. to them.  
There is, to a limited extent, space for caravans ÷ awnings.  
PRICE: unfortunately, it will be at a slightly higher price than in 
2023, but not by much.  
We would like to receive feedback from you if you would like to par-
ticipate in the meeting for the sake of further planning.  
The registration form will be sent out at the end of December or 
first in January  
Please answer if you would like to participate YES—NO to  
Hans Erik Hansen  
E-mail. LLhheh@gmail.com  
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